<u>Trustees' Monthly Report</u> <u>February 2023</u>

- Insurance policy renewal: Completed.
- **Building Roof Repairs :** The holes on the roof are getting fixed this weekend or early next week.
- **League in Pantry area**: This is due to the issue with the Water dispenser. We will reach out to WB Mason tomorrow and get it done.
- Window Draft in Bunk Room:
- Investments:
- Lockers in the Storage Room: Please review the contents in them. We want to make sure there is effective use of them. Trustee will reach out to members that are not regular riders but are holding a locker.
- If the members observe any issues that relate to the building then please email trustees@plainsbororescuesquad.org to bring it to the attention of the Trustees.
- Good job members!! Please continue to maintain general good practices of cleanliness as this a shared space.